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Please support protection and funding for eelgrass on the Oregon coast. These areas 

are vital nurseries for many organisms. Multiple species are dependent on the health 

of eelgrass. Eelgrass is decreasing. We must conserve and protect eelgrass that is 

remaining. Education is important. Please support this bill and funding. 


